
 
 

220 N. Main Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

 

 

March 1, 2021 

 

 

City of Ann Arbor 

c/o Sarah Singleton 

301 E. Huron St. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

 

 

Dear Ms. Singleton: 

 

I write to formally notify you that Washtenaw County Commissioner Andrew LaBarre has 

resigned his position on the Ann Arbor/Ypsilanti LDFA and Commissioner Jason Morgan has been 

appointed as his replacement to fill the position appointed by Washtenaw County, effective immediately.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Sue Shink 

 Chair 

 Washtenaw County Board of Commissioners 


